
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
November 12, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
I hope the school year is off to a successful start for you and your child. I am writing this letter to let you know 
that Rama Road Elementary School has been designated as a Targeted Support & Improvement Additional 
Targeted Support (TSI-AT) school by the North Carolina State Board of Education.  Per ESSA Section 
1111(d)(2), schools are identified as TSI-AT schools in North Carolina because our Students w/Disabilities 
subgroup received a performance grade score at or below the highest identified CSI-[t ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ !ƭƭ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 
group during the identification year; and is on the TSI-CU list for the subgroup(s) for the previous year. 
Subgroup performance scores are provided for the following subgroups: (1) Students with Disabilities, (2) 
Economically Disadvantaged, (3) Black, (4) White, (5) Hispanic, (6) Asian-Pacific Islander, (7) Multi-racial, and 
(8) English Learners. This letter is to notify our parents and guardians of Rama Road Elementary SchoolΩs 
intentions to improve educational outcomes for the 



 

 

¶ Student data is monitored weekly and monthly to ensure that student progress is being evaluated 
and instruction can be adjusted quickly in response to student needs.  

¶ K-5 classroom teachers will participate in EC professional development related to small group 
reading instruction scaffolds that can be provided for EC students daily.  

       
Also, parent engagement is at the heart of our school improvement efforts. Here are some ways we can work 
together: 
¶

/ramaroadES
https://www.facebook.com/DiscoverRamaRoadES
http://www.ncpublicschools.org/curriculum/
http://www.ncpublicschools.org/accountability/
https://www.dpi.nc.gov/data-reports/school-report-cards

